
Official Announcement 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to announce that our company will be moving to a new office location. This 

change reflects our growth and commitment to providing a better working environment for all 

our employees. 

New Office Address: 

123 New Street, 

Suite 456, 

Citytown, ST 12345 

Effective Date: January 1, 2024 

We will keep you informed of all logistics and provide further details regarding the transition 

process in the coming weeks. 

Thank you for your continued dedication and support as we embark on this exciting new chapter. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


